
November 8, 2000

Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C.  20554

Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau

With this letter, the former Bell Atlantic Telephone Companies1 now doing business as Verizon
Communications ("Verizon"), hereby resubmit its Base Document for Tariff F.C.C. No. 5,
Interstate IntraLATA Message Telecommunications Service, which includes all tariff changes that
became effective as of the last day of the month of October 2000.  The Base Document was
originally submitted on November 2, 2000 via the Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS).
Because of problems with the ETFS Database, the original submission is not retrievable and is
being submitted again pursuant to the direction of staff in the Competitive Pricing Division.  The
receipt generated by ETFS showing that the original submission was officially received is
attached.

All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this Base Document should be forwarded to
Kenneth W. Rust; Director, Federal Relations; 1300 I Street, NW, Suite 400 West, Washington, DC
20005, (202) 336-7891.

                                                       
1 The Bell Atlantic Telephone Companies include Verizon Delaware Inc.; Verizon Maryland Inc.; Verizon New
Jersey Inc.; Verizon New England Inc.; Verizon New York Inc.; Verizon Pennsylvania Inc.; Verizon Virginia Inc.;
Verizon Washington, D.C. Inc.; and Verizon West Virginia Inc.
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